
 

PHYSICAL RESOURCES 

February 9, 2017 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is to advise that BA Construction and Renovation Inc.  has successfully completed 

numerous building restoration contracting projects at the University of Guelph over the past 

several years. BA’s quality of work has been exceptional, their site staff courteous, professional 

and helpful and they are always sensitive to the fact that this is a very busy campus so 

disruptions were well planned and kept to a minimum. BA remains on our preferred list of 

contractors and we look forward to working with them in the future. 

Please feel free to contact me directly if further information is required. 

Best Regards, 

 

Paul Mesman, P.Eng. 

Manager, Construction Coordination 

Physical Resources, Design, Engineering and Construction 

Phone: (519) 824-4120 ext 56974 

Fax: (519) 837-0581 

Email: paulm@pr.uoguelph.ca 
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